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STONNINGTON CITY COUNCIL
Erratum – Notice of Road Discontinuance

On 6 December 2018, Stonnington City Council gave notice in edition G49 on page 2713 of the 
Victoria Government Gazette (Gazettal Notice) of its resolution to discontinue: 
1.	 the road known as Potter Street, Armadale (being part of R1 on title plan TP8141525H, 

which is part of the land in Certificate of Title Volume 1316 Folio 018); and
2.	 the road known as part of Aubrey Street, Armadale, being part of R1 on title plan TP841525H, 

which is part of the land in Certificate of Title Volume 1316 Folio 018 and part of the road 
shown as Aubrey Street created on lodged plan LP415.

The original Gazettal Notice is amended by: 
1.	 deleting the word ‘hatched’ in the first sentence and replacing it with ‘as lots 1 and 2’;
2.	 deleting the words ‘E–2, E–3 and E–4’ in the second last paragraph; and
3.	 deleting the words ‘E–2, E–3 and E–4’ in the last paragraph and replacing them with ‘E–1’; 

and
4.	 replacing the plan with the plan shown below. 

JACQUI WEATHERILL 
Chief Executive Officer 

Stonnington City Council



2	 S 270	 3 June 2020	 Victoria Government Gazette

	 Retail & 	 Victoria Government Gazette
	 Mail Sales	 Ground Floor, Building 8, 

		  658 Church Street,
		  Richmond 3121
		  DX 106 Melbourne
	 Telephone	 (03) 8523 4601

	 Fax	 (03) 9600 0478

	 email 	 gazette@ivegroup.com.au 
 

Price Code A

  How To Order

✆

FAX

The Victoria Government Gazette is published 
by IVE Group Limited with the authority of the 
Government Printer for the State of Victoria

 State of Victoria 2020
This publication is copyright. No part may be 
reproduced by any process except in accordance 
with the provisions of the Copyright Act.
Address all enquiries to the Government Printer 
for the State of Victoria  
Level 2, 1 Macarthur Street 
Melbourne 3002  
Victoria Australia


